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Statement on behalf of the State of Israel

UPR WORKING GROUP – 33rd SESSION -6 May 2019
Review of Albania
Thank you, Mr. President.

Israel warmly welcomes the delegation of Albania to the UPR, and would like to thank it for its national report.

We commend Albania for the progress made since its last review, including the adoption of the Cross-Sector Justice Strategy 2017-2020, the Social Protection Strategy 2015–2020, the National Agenda for Children’s Rights 2017–2020, the National Strategy on Gender Equality and Action Plan 2016-2020, the National Strategy on the Fight against Human Trafficking 2018-2020; and the introduction of Law No. 93/2014 “On the Inclusion and Accessibility of Persons with Disabilities”.
Israel would like to recommend Albania the following:

1. To provide training to law enforcement officials in order to improve the identification of victims of trafficking and their protection.

2. To promote full implementation of the legislation regarding access of persons with disabilities to quality health, education and employment. 
3. To ensure that LGBTI individuals are protected from bullying and discrimination in the educational system.

Israel would like to take this opportunity to wish Albania every success in its UPR.
I thank you.    
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